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Here is the testimony I submitted: 

The last time Oregon had a Republican Governor was in 1986. Once the mail-in 

voting took effect in 1987 we have had landslides voting in favor for the Democratic 

party. Our state used to be a Republican dominant state. I understand how time and 

many other factors can be taken into consideration for us to become a Democratic 

dominant state. However, looking at the counties, it is still the main cities of Portland 

and Eugene calling the shots for the entire state. This can not be a coincidence 

especially with how sudden the vote turned and has since stayed to the left.  

If you really care about the voice of Oregonians, (Oregon citizens who reside, work, 

go to school, contribute to the community, and fund the state through our hard 

earning income), then let us Oregonians vote, leaving little to zero room for error. 

If you really care about making an environmental impact, ditch the paper trail and let 

us vote in person. 

The ones who show up and 

 who can prove their legitimacy to vote, are the ones most affected by Oregon laws. 

We are tired of being overlooked in the state by the mounds of mail-in votes from 

questionable sources.  

You have the opportunity to make an incredible impact by bringing back fair 

elections. And if you disagree and think that elections are already fair and that the 

people here in Oregon are still strongly voting in favor for the left, then you have no 

fear and nothing to lose. Why not give it a shot? Give us back our chance to be 

heard. Give us back our voice. Give the American Oregonian the right to be heard. 


